Dayton Avenue School

151 Dayton Avenue • Manorville, New York 11949 • (631) 801-3085 • Fax (631) 878-6404 • www.esmonline.org

JOSEPH A. STEIMELSuperintendent of Schools



SHELITA WATKIS, PH.D

Principal

Dear Parent/Guardian,

December 9, 2022

The Winter Concert is soon approaching! Rehearsals are going well and we are very excited for our performances. Our Winter Concerts will be right here at **Dayton Avenue School** in the gymnasium. We are starting the concerts at different times to accommodate for parking and audience size.

The concerts will be held at Dayton Avenue School on Tuesday, December 20, 2022.

Your child will need to report to the warm-up room when they enter the school. All 4th and 5th grade performers are to be in their warm-up rooms by 5:30 P.M. All 6th grade performers are to be in their warm-up rooms by 7:00PM

Please note the warm-up rooms for each ensemble:

First concert: 6:00PM

4th Grade Chorus: Cafeteria

5th Grade Chorus: Chorus Room 405

5th Grade Band: Band Room 404

5th Grade Orchestra: Orchestra Room 407

Second Concert: 7:30PM

6th Grade Chorus: Chorus Room 405

6th Grade Band: Band Room 404

6th Grade Orchestra: Orchestra Room 407

Students are reminded to wear: White blouse/shirt, black pants/skirt (knee length or below), and black shoes with black socks (if needed). Students may wear holiday related accessories as long as it does not interfere with the performance (No large hats, bells, etc.)

We invite and encourage everyone to stay for the entire concert. At the conclusion of the Concert, **after every group has performed**, students will be dismissed back to their Warm-up rooms where Parents/Guardians may pick up their child. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to email us.

Sincerely,

The Dayton Avenue Music Department

Mr. Ingegno, Band Ms. Navaretta, Chorus ingegnoj@esmonline.org navarettac@esmonline.org

Ms. Triandafilos, Orchestra triandafilosn@esmonline.org

